
 

   

 

Language and Learning Clinic’s 
Caregiver Workshop Series  

 
Teaching the First Steps in Communication 

 

Does your child have trouble communicating?  
Are you interested in teaching your child  

how to interact with others? 

 
About the workshop  
This workshop was created for parents and caregivers of individuals diagnosed 
with autism spectrum disorder and other developmental disabilities that do not 
yet talk or communicate with others reliably. The focus is on requesting skills, or 
learning to ask for what you want. The goal of the workshop is to teach you how 
to select the right language modality (speech, sign language, pictures, etc.) for 
your child, select the right words to start with, and to start building your child’s 
communication skills.  This workshop is appropriate for parents, caregivers, or 
professionals who wish to learn more about initial communication and how to set 
a solid foundation for learning.  
 
Upcoming dates 
Saturday, March 4, 2017:  9:30 to 11:30 a.m. 
Tuesday, November 14, 2017:  5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Registration 
The cost is $10 for this workshop and registration is required.  Please register two 
weeks in advance by contacting Michelle Denney at 404-785-9437 or 
Michelle.Denney@choa.org.  


